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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
DWS to host technical construction career awareness 
programme in Limpopo 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
30 September 2024 
 

The Department of Water and Sanitation in partnership with Letaba Technical and 

Vocational Education and Training (TVET) College in Limpopo Province will host 

a technical construction career awareness programme in Maake, Greater Tzaneen 

Municipality on 03 October 2024.  

 

Targeting mostly female students from the four campuses of the college, the 

programme seeks to create awareness of career opportunities within the 

Department that require technical skills as well as development programmes 

available which include bursaries and internships. 

 

This comes as the Department has entered a 24-month Memorandum of 

Understanding (MoU) with the TVET College, to host its students for Work-

Integrated Learning at various departmental construction projects in the province 

- including the Raising of the Tzaneen Dam currently underway in the college’s 

vicinity. The programme is aimed at enhancing the students’ skills and getting them 

ready for professional work settings. 

 

Members of the media are invited as follows: 

 

Date :  Thursday, 03 October 2024 

Venue : Letaba TVET College, Maake Campus 

Time:  09h00 

 

 

For confirmations, please contact Ms Mashilo Raletjena on 082 928 4148 / 

raletjenam2@dws.gov.za or Mr Godfrey Mabasa on 072 261 6917 / 

mabasatg@letcol.co.za 

 

 

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 
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For more information, contact DWS Head of Communication, Dr Mandla 

Mathebula on 083 235 8675 or on email: mandlam4@dws.gov.za 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal 

at: www.dws.gov.za  
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